
Dear C.E.A. Family, 
 Nothing is impossible when people join their 
minds and hearts together to attain a goal.  C.E.A. is a 
beautiful example of that thought.  Our children are 
blossoming in an environment that promotes ethics, 
positive values, kindness and the pursuit of 
excellence. 
 None of that would be possible without the 
support, hard work and the trust of our families.  With 
your actions you’re setting high standards for your 
children.  The preparation for Family Affair exemplifies 
your dedication to C.E.A.  The bare hallways became a 
magical showcase of the children’s and parent’s 
imaginations.  Every day when I walk in, I discover a 
little hidden treasure hanging from the ceiling.  It can 
be a panda made of white rice and black beans, a little 
elephant made of computer disks, joyful pictures of 
smiling children – but my favorite is to open my office 
door to see parent and grandparent elves diligently 
creating artwork.  That lifts my spirits, and it serves to 
remind me why I chose to live my life at C.E.A. 
 C.E.A. will continue growing as long as we have 
people believing in Conchita’s dream and willing to 
put in work, time, effort, and enthusiasm. 
 Thank you to every teacher, parent, and student – 
past and present. 
 
 May God bless our family! 


